
  

  

  

Dear Friends, 
 

So often it’s the random, unexpected acts that make the most lasting impression. To you, it’s 

random and small. You may not remember it in a week or even a few days. To the one you do 

it for, it is something that will stick with them the rest of their life. I was having dinner with 

my cousin one night when a stranger paid for our meal. When we turned to thank her, she 

told us that she had just received orders for deployment. She was in the Army. She was so 

proud to be serving her country that she wanted to do something for someone. Although that 

has been years, I have never forgotten that and often wondered what happened to her. I am 

sure she doesn’t remember paying for dinner for two complete strangers. But it inspired me 

to random acts of kindness. That’s what your random act of kindness with your servant heart 

can do. That one act can lead to many acts by many people. “I expect to pass through this 

world but once; any good thing therefore that I can do, or any kindness that I can show to 



 

any fellow creature, let me do it now; let me not defer or neglect it, for I shall not pass this 

way again,” Stephen Grellet. 

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director 
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Women Build 

What a great time was had by all for 

National Women Build Week! We 

had fun learning from wonderful 

Lowe’s employees and working side 

by side with them on the actual day! 

Thank you to Lowe’s, Eagle Eye 

Outfitters, WTVY and Alabama 

Power for lending us great 

volunteers to rehab two homes! 

  
 

 

  



  

 

 

 

Build Updates 

Dothan 

The Starr-Merritt family is so excited 

to begin their home! And we are so 

excited to work with great volunteers 

from Publix! We can’t wait to raise 

the walls on this home! Thank you to 

Publix Super Market Charities for 

building this home! 
 



  

 

Wonder what is so great about the ReStore? 

 

  

Every week we get great, new items in stock. We never know what to expect! Do 

you need paint to remodel? Come see us! We have many colors as well as paint 

supplies. It’s a great time to come visit our ReStore at 2086 Montgomery Highway 

Thursday and Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. or Saturdays 9:00 a.m.to 3:00 p.m. 

Need to get rid of a few items still in great shape? Reduce. Reuse. Recycle. Call 

699-1570 today to schedule a pickup. 

  

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate.  Hope to 

see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication 

sometime soon! 



 

  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  

Creating generational change, stability and wealth through affordable housing 

opportunities 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

2086 Montgomery Hwy 

Dothan, AL 36303 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

  
  

 

https://wiregrasshabitat.us18.list-manage.com/profile?u=365eec99c6e430bcea27dcf8d&id=81d8df5c87&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://wiregrasshabitat.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=365eec99c6e430bcea27dcf8d&id=81d8df5c87&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=0fcd467be7
https://www.facebook.com/WiregrassHabitat/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
http://www.instagram.com/
https://us18.admin.mailchimp.com/campaigns/www.wiregrasshabitat.org

